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Newsletter 
Term 2, 2023

Upcoming Events

Greetings

Reminders

Welcome back!

Our students have 

settled back into Term 

2 fantastically. We are 

already well underway 

into another busy and 

fun filled term!
 

National Simultaneous Story 
Time Open Afternoon:

Wednesday 24th May 2:30pm

Monarch’s Birthday 
Public Holiday:

Monday 12th June

Last Day of Term 2:
28th June

 

Reader bags: Please ensure your child brings their reader bag to school each Friday so that 
books can be changed over and new phonics tasks can be added into home learning books. 
Don’t forget Bug Club is also accessible for reading and phonics activities! 

Library: Our library sessions will continue to take place on Thursdays. Please ensure your child 
brings their library bag each week so that they can borrow.

Labelling items: As we begin to enter into the cooler weather, it is a good time to check all 
items of clothing including jackets and coats are clearly labelled.
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Specialist

Numeracy

Unit of Inquiry

Our Foundation students have been enjoying their specialist classes 

which have been running on Tuesdays. Please remember your child’s 

runners on Tuesdays so they can participate in Sport. 

This term, students continue to develop their number sense through 

counting games and hands on activities.They have been practising 

counting on from different numbers and identifying numbers before 

and after. Students enjoyed using practical scenarios to explore 

ordinal number, and had fun measuring and comparing the length of 

their shoes and other classroom items.

Literacy
Students have enjoyed our ‘Little Learners Love Literacy’ program. Each 

week we continue to meet new characters and practise the ‘Chitter Chatter 

Chant’ to build  phonic knowledge. Our students are  learning to visualise and 

make predictions during reading sessions, and have displayed an ‘I can’ 

attitude when attempting to write independently. 

Our students enjoyed learning about their identities and that  of their 

classmates in our first Unit of Inquiry. They loved showing off their 

identity bags and expressing all the things that make them who they 

are!
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